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May 18, 2020 
 
 
 

RE:  FY 2020 State Homeland Security Grant Program –  
Hampton Roads All Hazard Advisory Committee Regional Support 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Hampton Roads All Hazards Advisory Committee (HRAHAC) has 
formally voted to support the following project, Hampton	Police	Division’s	
Special	Weapons	and	Tactics	Team’s	Equipment	Modernization	Project, for 
submission to the FY 2020 State Homeland Security Grant Program. The 
HRAHAC is a consolidated advisory committee to the Hampton Roads 
Planning District Commission, representing the 17 jurisdictions of 
Hampton Roads in addition to several emergency management / 
homeland security disciplines. We believe this to be a valuable, regional 
project that adequately addresses capability gaps within Hampton Roads.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Erin E Sutton, MS, CEM, PMP 
Emergency Manager, City of Virginia Beach 
Chairperson, Hampton Roads All Hazards Advisory Committee 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROBERT A. CRUM, JR., EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/SECRETARY  
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